Brevard Public Schools in Cooperation with
the Phoenix Foundation of Central Florida

presents the Summer Fine Arts

Theatre Workshop

This summer program is open to rising 9th through
12th grade students.

Find out how to join using the QR Code or:
https://tinyurl.com/SFATW

Registration closes April 28th.



